
 

 

 

October 28, 2024   

 

For Immeduate Release 

 

Lawyers for Secure Immigration has called on the Government of Canada to bar the entry 

of Francesca Albanese, United Nations Special Rapporteur on the Occupied Palestinian 

Territories.  Ms. Albanese is scheduled to come to Canada in early November on a university 

speaking tour.  Our letter to the Government making the request is attached. 

 

For comments and media inquiries, email: lawyers4secureimmigration@gmail.com 
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